
Psychology Club Minutes 

  

Today at the psyc club meeting, Dr. Cunningham spoke about school counseling and study 
abroad trips to England and Czech Republic. If you have any questions or are interested in 
school counseling or traveling abroad e-mail Dr. Cunningham at tjcunnin@valdosta.edu.  

  

Tomorrow (9/23) the International Fair will be held on main campus from 11:00 AM to 3:00 
PM. There will be information regarding study abroad trips, so if you are interested in traveling 
this would be a great chance to seek opportunities!  

  

SL Mason is having a Fall Carnival October 1st. This carnival is the schools main fundraiser for 
the year. The money will provide funding for: 

1. Principal's Fund: Helps students in need 

2. Christmas Gifts for Classrooms and Students 

3. Birthday Gifts for Faculty and Staff 

4. Honor Roll Parties 

5. Teacher Appreciation Breakfasts 

6. Teacher Grants: allows teachers to apply for additional money for their classroom. 

The school is seeking help by either sponsoring an activity, volunteering to work at the carnival, 
or both. If you are interested please let Dr. Browne know or e-mail the psychology club.     

  

Hopefully everyone received the e-mail to vote for the psyc club t-shirt. If you have not received 
the e-mail, let me know and I will send you the t-shirt ideas that you can vote for.   
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